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1. The re-evaluation of the G.E. philosophy and its associated rubrics and 
outcomes is on-going. 
 

2. Faculty Assessment Day is 20 March 2015 Friday. Location TBD. We 
welcome ideas and suggestions for the agenda. We are currently 
considering the idea of giving group assignments to map G.E. outcomes to 
CCO as an exercise to create a visual depiction of any relationships. 
 

3. The development of a SOAC handbook and revising the website has yet to 
begin. 
 

4. We are still one person short of a full complement. One more person from 
AH would resolve that issue. 


